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NYPD Community Affairs Bureau has announced that various precincts will be participating

this Saturday, September 29th, in the 5th Annual National Prescription Pill Take Back Day.

New Yorkers are invited to drop off unused prescription pills/medication at various location

and 22 police precincts in our City, from 10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m., including locally the 61st

Precinct (2575 Coney Island Avenue) and the 68th Precinct (333-65th Street). Also note, that

for Sabbath observers, a drug take-back event is scheduled for the 66th Precinct (5822-16th

Avenue) tomorrow, Friday, September 28, 2012, from 12 p.m. to 4 p.m. Any questions or for

more information, contact my office at (718) 238-6044 or 311


